

NORTH WEST

Strategic Planning

Trafford Town Hall

Talbot Road Your Ref: LAPConsDraft 2014

Our Ref:

1294, 1293, 1312

Stretford

M32 0TH Date: 14th March 2014

Email: Matthew.wansborough@trafford.gov.uk

Dear Matthew

Trafford Local Plan: Land Allocations - Consultation Draft, SA and Duty to Co-operate

Thank you for your letter dated 13th February 2014 regarding the Land Allocations Consultation Draft, Duty to Co-operate. As you are aware, English Heritage is listed as one of the "prescribed" bodies relating to the Duty to Co-operate on the planning of sustainable development. Prescribed bodies are required to co-operate with local planning authorities constructively, actively, and on an ongoing basis in the preparation of development plans in relation to strategic matters.

English Heritage is unable to respond on the consultation on the Trafford Local Plan – Land Allocations and the accompanying SA, due to the information that has accompanied the consultation and the scale of the plans and lack of site references within the report. Through discussions with you, we understand that this was a resource issue and an agreement has been reach between English Heritage and Trafford Council to work closely on the Land Allocations Plan and any impacts on the historic environment it may have.

In light of the ongoing Duty requirements, we look forward to working closely with the Council in the development of the Land Allocations Plan.

If you have any queries about this matter or would like to discuss anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

Emily Hrycan
Historic Environment Planning Adviser (North West)

1





